


























































From: Lowe, Leonard, EMNRD
To: "Peace, Jeffrey"
Subject: APPROVED BGT closure permit MOORE 6
Date: Thursday, April 09, 2015 12:53:00 PM
Importance: High

Mr. Peace,
 
OCD approves the BGT closure via C-144 for the following:
 
30-045-13110       95 bbl          Moore 6
 
Your approved C-144 is (are) located in the OCD imaging link below:
 
http://ocdimage.emnrd.state.nm.us/imaging/default.aspx.
                                                   
Open Link attached link
Select “WELL FILES”
Type in respective API NUMBER.
Next page shall have all THUMBNAILS associated with that API.
Select and open the approved C-144 (usually the last thumbnail, that looks like
 a C-144).
Files are in PDF form, to view and/or download.
 
For assistance in the location of C-144 my contact information is stated below.
 
Thank you and have a pleasant day!!
 
 
Leonard Lowe
Environmental Engineer
[Environmental Bureau]
Oil Conservation Division
Energy Minerals and Natural Resources Department
1220 South St. Frances
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87004
Office: 505-476-3492
Fax: 505-476-3462
E-mail: leonard.lowe@state.nm.us
Website: http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/ocd/
 
From: Peace, Jeffrey [mailto:Peace.Jeffrey@bp.com] 
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Sent: Wednesday, April 08, 2015 5:05 PM
To: Lowe, Leonard, EMNRD
Cc: Hixon, Vance E; Jeff Blagg; edicia.rodriguez@ch2m.com; Nelson Velez
Subject: BGT closure permit approval
 
Leonard,
        Please approve the following BGT closure permit:
 
Moore 6 95 bbl BGT      Tank A          API No. 3004513110      Sector 5
 
Thanks.
 
Jeff Peace, PE 
Field Environmental Coordinator 
B. P. America – Lower 48
200 Energy Court 
Farmington, NM 87401 
peace.jeffrey@bp.com 
(505) 326-9479 - Office 
(505) 330-4937 - Cell
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